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COMMUNITY MEETING

Seattle Parks and Recreation will be upgrading the baseball infields and field lighting at Ballard 
Playfield, 2644 NW 60th St. Please join Seattle Parks and Recreation’s staff and design team to 
learn about the playfield project and provide input on improving access to the playfield.

The proposed project will include installing two baseball synthetic turf infields, replacing the 
field lighting system, improving access to meet the Americans with Disabilities Act standards, 
and other field enhancements. These upgrades will address recreational demands, extend field 
play seasons, and reduce existing light impacts to neighbors.

Seattle Parks and Recreation is investing in state of the art synthetic turf systems that provide 
safe, playable, and durable fields. Additionally, we are investing in high quality energy-efficient 
field lighting which minimizes spill light and glare off the field while providing recreation light 
on the field.

MONDAY, JUNE 11, 2018
7:00 PM - 8:00 PM
BALLARD COMMUNITY CENTER, 6020 28TH AVENUE NW, 98107

WE ARE MAKING IMPROVEMENTS 
AT BALLARD PLAYFIELD!

WE WILL HAVE LIGHT REFRESHMENTS AND ACTIVITIES FOR CHILDREN. 
ALL ARE ENCOURAGED TO ATTEND AND PARTICIPATE.

FOR QUESTIONS ABOUT THE PROJECT OR IF YOU NEED AN 
INTERPRETER OR ACCOMMODATIONS PLEASE CONTACT:
		  Libby.Hudson@seattle.gov 
		  206-256-5988	
		  www.seattle.gov/parks/about-us/current-projects/ballard-playground-athletic-field-improvements


